From: Wilson, Luke

To: Heysel, Garett; Vankeerbergen, Bernadette
Cc: Aski, Janice

Subject: Panel 2 CLLC decision

Date: Wednesday, January 29, 2020 2:46:33 PM

Hi Garett and Bernadette,

As you know, Panel 2 recently approved changing the numbers on three CLLC courses with the contingency that
CLLC provide statements of support for the change from FL departments. This decision was based on the
assumption that the change means the courses automatically become eligible to count in FL. major programs.
After some pushback from Janice Aski, however, I looked into this concern and found — what I should have
recognized from the start — that the FL departments’ requirements would not allow this. The newly-numbered

CLLC courses would represent competition only if these departments were to change their requirements.

On this basis I polled the voting members of Panel 2, and we agreed unanimously that the contingency should be
reversed. How this reversal is to be accomplished bureaucratically I leave to Bernadette.

I should add that Janice says she’s happy to speak with you directly if you have concerns about the courses
themselves; and naturally I’d be happy to explain the Panel’s process in this if you’d like.

Best,

Luke
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